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                       THE HOLLISTON ASSESSORS OFFICE 
                               HOLLISTON TOWN HALL 
 
Minutes of Meeting Held: 6/3/14 
 
Meeting called to order at: 8:05a.m. Executive Session  
Attendees: J. Cronin X, B. Loughlin X, P. Barbieri X. 
                  Other:  K. Peirce 
 
§ BOA votes to go into Executive Session to discuss hiring of Administrative 

Assessor.  Motion by P. Barbieri, second by J. Cronin.  All in favor 3-0-0. 
 
§ Ms. Peirce advises the Board that Carol Childress declined the position.  Ms 

Peirce offered her concerns over the potential hire of Christopher Cassinello.    
Given this development, Ms. Peirce wishes the Board to reconsider the candidacy 
of Donald Clarke II.  After discussions of both candidates’ inspection strengths 
and weaknesses, the Board evaluated all remaining candidates and is interested in 
a final round of interviews. 
 

§ Motion by B. Loughlin, second by J. Cronin, to rescind vote to offer the position 
of Administrative Assessor to Mr. Casinello if Ms. Childress declined the 
position.  All in favor 3-0-0. 
 

§ Motion by B. Loughlin, second by P. Barbieri, to offer final interviews to Mr. 
Casinello and Mr. Clarke.  All in favor 3-0-0.  Ms. Peirce to schedule. 
 

§ 8:37a.m. Motion by J. Cronin, second by B. Loughlin, to leave Executive Session. 
All in favor 3-0-0. 

 
 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
John Cronin, Clerk 
 

 
   

 
 
 

 


